
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR THE DRAFT OF UTHUKELA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY DISASTER MANAGEMENT 

POLICY FRAME WORK   

Notice is hereby given that the UThukela District Municipality has prepared the UThukela District 

Municipality Disaster Management Policy Framework review. This new document is now available for 

public comments/inputs, and it can be accessed at the municipal offices located at 33 Forbes Street in 

Ladysmith and also in local municipalities, namely; Alfred Duma, Inkosi Langalibalele and Okhahlamba. 

The documents can also be accessed from the municipal website which is: www.uthukela.gov.za  

This document can be viewed during normal working hours from 07H45 to 16H30 from Monday to 

Thursday, and from 07H30 to 15H00 on Friday, and should not be removed from the display point. 

Interested members have 10 days to make comments and inputs. Comments and/ or representations 

which may be raised thereon should be forwarded to the following official in writing not later than 26 

April 2018:  

Mr NL Miya  

UThukela District Disaster Manager and Customer Care  

Tel: 036 638 5100 

E-mail: nmiya@uthukela.gov.za  

 

 

SN KUNENE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

PO BOX 116 

LADYSMITH 

3370 
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